
 

  
Ambition   ▏Collaboration  ▏Fairness   ▏Respect 

 
6 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
Please find information below about the events that will be coming up at Hayes 
Primary School in December. 
 
Monday 11th December - Year 3 carol concert to Year 3 parents and carers 
2:45pm - Large hall 
 
Tuesday 12th December - Year 2 Nativity to Year 2 parents and carers 
9:15am - Large hall 
 
Wednesday 13th December - Year 4 Christingle to Year 4 parents and carers 
9:15am - Large hall 
 
Wednesday 13th December - Year 5 Carol Concert to Year 5 parents and carers 
2:45pm - Large hall 
 
Thursday 14th December - Year 1 Nativity to Year 1 parents and carers 
9:15am - Large hall 
 
Thursday 14th December - Year 6 Carol Concert to Year 6 parents and carers 
2:45pm - Large hall 
 
Monday 18th December - EYFS Nativity to EYFS parents and carers 
9:30am - Large hall 
 
For the events in the large hall, please wait outside the large hall doors on the path 
next to the trim trail. 
 
Monday 18th December - Class Christmas parties (afternoon) 
Children can wear their own clothes on this day.  Your child's class teacher will be in 
touch nearer the time about individual class arrangements for this. 
 
Tuesday 19th December-  Christmas lunch  
This is a normal school uniform day but children can wear a Christmas accessory e.g. 
Christmas hat/headband/tinsel. 
 
Tuesday 19th December-  Celebration afternoon 
From 2pm - 2:30pm - you can go in to your child's classroom and look at their 
learning. Your child can leave with you at 2:30pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Howell 
Headteacher 


